
Support can be
arranged for a
time that suits

you!

Any questions please
email: 

isabella.english@lbhf.gov.uk 
or 

philippa.marshall@lbhf.gov.uk

The way the this is working: 

SEND Early Years Transition
to School Support

2024

We are excited to offer support to our early years providers who have
children with SEND that will be transitioning to school in September. It
will enable you to share knowledge about your SEND pupils with your

colleagues in schools.

 The inclusion team are available for further
support. 

Please email isabella.english@lbhf.gov.uk to
arrange an informal conversation with the teams
Educational Psychologists, Speech and Language

Therapist or EY Inclusion Advisor.  

Please email isabella.english@lbhf.gov.uk to arrange a meeting with a member
of the EY inclusion team. Please include in the email any particular schools you

would like support connecting with or other relevant information. 

This will be on a needs led basis. Once your email is received, a member of the
team will be allocated to support with your request. Once a member of the

team has been allocated, they will email you to arrange a visit or Teams call for
support. Please ensure you have completed the transition forms and have

these to hand during support visits/calls. 

NOTE: We expect ALL providers to complete the transfer forms. We will be
asking schools to get in touch with us if they do not received any transfer

forms.  


